
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter – January 2017 

  

We would like to extend a very welcome to all the new children and 
families who have started to attend Tots and Scholars Nursery this month.  

We would like to also wish everyone a happy new year with the hopes of a 
better year. 

Our doors are always open to all parents who wish to come in and spend 
some time with us. Kindly book with Vanda and we will be more than 

happy to have you visit.  

 

Our five senses help us to do the things we want to do 

Helping me and helping you enjoy each day.  

Eyes to see both near and far, ears to hear that passing car 

Noise to smell the morning air, tongues to taste but do 
take care, hand to touch the sweet – i.e jar but ask mum 

first all five senses   

 

  

We would like to invite the 
parents/ careers for a 
Valentine’s tea play session on 
Tuesday 14th February from 4 -
5.00pm.  

We will have sandwiches ,heart 
shape biscuits and lots of fun! 

 



  • Please ensure we  
have enough nappies 
and wipes  
for your children. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
We are pleased to inform you that our Music specialist teacher will be in on Friday Mornings to do drama, music 
and acting with our little ones.   They are lamda trained and our children really enjoyed the last session. 
 
Also, our external Sport specialist will be coming in to do multisport on Monday mornings.   
 
 THANK YOU FROM TOTS & SCHOLARS STAFF 
 

We would like our parents to know that we have got wrap round care in the morning.  Our 
breakfast club runs from 8.00-9.00am. Please feel free to speak to a member of staff if you 
require breakfast club and we would be more than happy to book your child in.  
  

 

.   

We believe that the best advertising comes from our customers.  

Therefore we would like to show our appreciation and offer you 

a on your bill all the time when someone new 

is recommended by you!  


